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22.10.18 

 

Dear Parents /carers  

 

I have been made aware that some children have been playing inappropriate games on the Year 5 

and 6 playground and using unacceptable language. Although some children may not be aware of the 

meaning of the language used, they have been using it as part of a game.  

To ensure that this does not continue, the relevant year groups have been spoken to, to remind them 

that such language is not permitted, and could result in serious consequences.  

All staff have also been made aware, to ensure the language used while playing is monitored more 

closely.  

As always we appreciate your support in these matters and trust that you will approach the school 

should you have any further concerns.  

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss R Kohli 

Executive Headteacher 
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